
HB 180 -- LAW ENFORCEMENT RECOGNITION ACT

SPONSOR: Phillips

This bill designates the week beginning the second Saturday in June
as Law Enforcement Recognition Week and encourages citizens of
Missouri to observe the week with appropriate activities and events
to recognize and support the men and women who protect and serve
the public.

This bill is similar to HB 2480 (2016).


